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Policy on the Electronic Submission of Coursework during Periods of University Closure 

Faculty increasingly, but not exclusively, accept the submission of coursework via electronic media such 

as Blackboard, Canvas, e-mail, etc. Doing so has several clear advantages, including the ability of 

students to submit coursework remotely or during periods of University closure. Faculty members who 

intend to require students to meet work deadlines via electronic submission, even if such deadlines fall 

during periods of University closure, should state this expectation explicitly in their syllabi. An exception 

to this policy would be made for online courses offered through the Rowan Global and Learning 

Partnerships which have unique calendars and are not affected by University closures. 
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